From: William Shuluk

Sent: Friday, January 29, 2016 9:13 AM

To: Anthony Valenti; Arenthia L. Herren; Brian Page; Caroline Seefchak; Cindy M. Campbell;

Eileen DeLuca; Frank Dowd; Jane V. Charles; Kristina G. Collett; Marilyn Herlin; Mark Herman; Mary Walton; Matthew J. Hoffman; Rachel E. Cook; Rozalind Jester; Steven

Bianco; Thomas Rath; Timothy Bishop; Whitney Rhyne; William Shuluk

Subject: new member

Happy Friday,

I attended the SGA meeting last week and put out a call for a student volunteer from SGA to become a member of our Committee. Illya Bjazevic graciously expressed an interest and will be joining our group. I have added him to our roster.

Best,

Bill

Discimus ut Serviamus: We learn so that we may serve.